Laura Leipzig

In the U.S. we see many communities struggling against pollution, fossil fuel extraction, and more
threats to their water sources. The recent proposed regulations banning fracking the River Basin
does not protect all communities because they continue to allow for the exportation of water from
the Basin to fracking elsewhere and the importation of wastewater into the Basin for treatment. This
is unacceptable - we cannot allow other communities to be harmed. All fracking should be banned
from the Basin!



